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EMORY STUDY SUPPORTS 

COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY AIDING COLLABORATION

Atlanta, January 23, 2012.  The findings of two recent studies conducted through the Emory School of Public Health conclude that Nonviolent Communication (NVC) promotes skills used in collaborative efforts.  Business and nonprofit organizations will find added benefit in the scientific validity these studies provide for their organizational training expenditures.

The studies, believed to be the first of their kind, found that NVC trainings:

· Promote the ability to respond more effectively in the face of stress,

· Heighten the ability to handle hostility,

· Enhance the awareness of the priorities of others, and

· Increase the ability to listen.

The 2010 study and a subsequent 2011 study were initiated by The Atlanta NVC Evaluation Team.  Formed in 2009 to work with researchers at the Emory School of Public Health, the team membership consists of both Certified CNVC trainers and NVC supporters with vast executive and community leadership as well as corporate training experience. 
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For more detailed information, contact an Evaluation Team member at research@ganvc.org 

